
 

18th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are intending to hold parents’ evening consultations after the Easter holiday during the 
week of 26th April and these will again be held virtually via Zoom.    The booking system will 
open shortly and you will be able to book your slot, as you would normally do for parents’ 
evenings.   We will send further information after Easter along with the link and instructions 
on how to join.  
 
If you haven't already done so, please can all children return their learning profiles, which 
were sent out before the Christmas holidays.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs J Bentley 
Head  Teacher  

Friday 19th March. This year,  we do not want to put extra pressure on 
parents, therefore, we have no expectations to raise money.  If however, you 
would like to donate, please use the following link.  Children can, if they wish, wear 
a red nose to school on Comic Relief Day.  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2814  

Look at these beautiful windmills made in Maple class this week 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2814

